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A Committee resolution

relating to a recommendation for remote voting system security changes.

BE IT RESOLVED, by the Committee on Rules and Administration:

No later than October 1, 2024, the Secretary of the Senate must provide a written report to
the members of the Committee on Rules and Administration. The report must identify and
recommend a remote voting system that offers security and identification features. The recommended
system must be possible to implement for the 2025 legislative session if authorized by the temporary

rules of the Senate for the 94th session of the Legislature.



